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Senior Citizens @ St. Francis 

     Will we get in trouble if we have too much fun?   
 
      This summer has been delightful, we had in July , The Huron 
River: History & Narrative; in August, Aging with Grace & Dignity, 
and now for September, we are excited to host our bishop & 250 
seniors from all of the parishes in Washtenaw County.  

      All senior citizens are invited and Welcome to our monthly 
meetings for a time of socializing, a presentation and, a light lunch.  
We’re looking forward to:   
 
September 15:       SENIOR APPRECIATION Mass & luncheon 
 
October 14:           Prayer in Motion 
 
November 11:       Long Life - Spirituality 
 
December 9:         Singing & Story telling with our School Children 
 

 
We want to meet you.   Come join us!   

For more information contact Scott Wright 
at 821-2121 or visit:  

www.stfrancisa2.com/seniors/  


